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The Virtual School will still 

provide work for children at 

home. 

Although the physical school is now 

open to some children, we are 

expecting the children who are at 

home to continue doing work set by 

their teachers on the school’s 

website. 

You will still receive phone calls from 

our Braintcroft staff about your well-

being during the week. 

Upload your completed work on 

DOJO daily as they will be checked. 

Some students have not yet 

presented any work and we are 

unaware of what type of work is 

being done at home. 

Parents should ensure that the 

children are staying at home during 

school time if they are not at school. 

 

 

        

Nursery: DIAMOND: Areesha and Dima, for excellent work this week. 

Reception: CORAL: Sham, RUBY: Momtaz, AMBER: Judy and Hiraal, for 

working hard on set tasks.                                                     

Year 1: JADE: Hawwa and Jasir. EMERALD: Riham and Abdulrisaq 

TURQUOISE: Tayyaba and Muhammad, for working very hard. 

Year 2:  CRYSTAL: Zeenat and Mousa.  ONYX: Naema and Haroon 

SAPPHIRE: Lea and Yaseen, for resilience in completing tasks.                                               

Year 3: TOPAZ: Naz and Jemimah, AQUAMARINE: Ashmaan M.  OPAL: 

Zohra, for being consistent in completing and uploading work.  

Year 4: GARNET: Aisha and Asem.  ZIRCON: Ella and Sara K  

AMMOLITE: Hamza and Manar, for working exceptionally hard. 

Year 5: AMETHYST: Cece and Idrees. MOLDAVITE: Gabriel and Jayant 

PEARL: Nawal and Sofia, for consistently working hard this week. 

Year 6: QUARTZ: Shahbaz and Zainab. TANZANITE: Saleh and Dhilan 

LAPIS-LAZULI: Sharam and Maryam, for consistently completing and 

uploading work on Dojo. 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS 

from Nursery to Year 6.  

Congratulations to our SUPER STARS. Well done to you all. 

 

 

 

Writing work uploaded by Idrissa

 

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty 

that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions 

to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know 

 

 

 

Week ending 05.06.2020 

STAY ALERT AND SAVE LIVES. Wear 
masks when travelling on buses.   

 

WE ARE REOPENING SCHOOL TO SOME CHILDREN ON 

MONDAY 8th JUNE 

Mon & Tue      Year 6     8:45am - 2:45pm   at  Warren Road gate 

Mon & Tue Reception    9am - 2:30pm   at Crest Road gate 

 

Thurs & Fri     Year 1    8:45am - 2:45pm   at Crest Road 

Thurs & Fri    Nursery    9am - 12pm   at  Warren Road 

 

Only students from Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 6 and other 

identified children should return on Monday 8th March. All other 

students should continue working from the Virtual School. 

Students should bring their own water bottle to school. Year 6 

children who are not signed up for free school meals should bring a 

packed lunch. 

If you travel by bus wear a mask and practice social distancing rules 

 



 

 

 

 

Dhilan Year 6 Tanzanite 
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Our students have been working 

very hard in our Virtual School 

Naz Year 3

 

 

 

Zohra-Year 3 Opal 

 

Hamza Year 6 
reading Spanish 

work. 

Sofia Year 5-Pearl 

Mindfulness activity 

by Judy-Amber class 

 

Hamza-Lapis 

 

 
Riham Year 

1 

Jemimah-Year 3 

 

Haya-Nursery- speaking 

about Firefighters 

 
 

Idrees Year 5 Amethyst 

 

Ariana Year 6 

 

 

 

Letter to Zoo-Sham- Coral 

class, Reception. 

Riham- Emerald class 

 

Anita-Coral class 

Ashraam-Yr 3 Aquamarine 

 

Ammara Yr 6 

 


